
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

Follow us on our social media!
 ​  ​  ​

Dear Friends of MUW,

The students in the National Junior Honor Society (NJHS) at
Monadnock Regional Middle High School in Swanzey are on a
mission to make a difference in our community. Recently, they
put together a fundraising campaign and during the month of
February competed against each other to see who could raise
the most money—with all proceeds going to MUW!

Barbara Geiss, middle school Counselor and NJHS Advisor
explained, “the NJHS members at the middle school raised the
funds over the month of February as a weekly competition
among home room classrooms. It was a lot of fun and got very
competitive.”

Thank you to the students in the National Junior Honor Society
at Monadnock Regional Middle High School for raising $271.40
to support MUW!

Your dedication to making a difference in our region by
launching this competition is a reminder that you are never too
young to start thinking about giving back and helping your
neighbors!

Sincerely,
Liz LaRose, President

p.s. Vote now for MUW to receive $5,000 in digital services from
Paragon Digital Marketing! 

Paragon is celebrating its 10th anniversary and wants to give

Check out MUW’s new
website!

You can easily see the
impact of your donations,
get updates on our
partners and initiatives,
sign up for the Impact
Monadnock newsletter, or
join our Community
Builders Monthly Giving
Program.

Make a difference in our
community and get a
head start on your 2022
philanthropy by donating
to MUW today!

Text MUW to 41444.
mail to 23 Center Street,
Keene, NH 03431, or
​click below.

https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://paragondigital.com/10years/
http://www.muw.org
https://www.muw.org/im
https://www.muw.org/monthly-giving


back to the community. MUW is one of several non-profits that
is in the running to win $5,000 in digital services but WE NEED
YOUR HELP!  

Please vote for MUW and share this with your friends and
colleagues. This is a very generous offer from Paragon and
MUW would be grateful to receive these services to energize our
digital marketing for the betterment of our community! 

Thank you to our Sponsors!

Donate now!

Click here to see past
issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=oi7n5
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e

